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Preferred Pronouns

 He, him, his 

Committee Stipend Program - Members Receive a Stipend of $40 per Meeting Attended

Upon appointment to a committee, you are automatically enrolled into the stipend program but in
order to receive your payment you must complete and submit a W-9 form. The W-9 form will be
emailed to committee members upon confirmation of your appointment.

Please enter your address below. 

Many, but not all, of our committees require residency within the incorporated City limits of
Hyattsville. To check your residency status, please visit the map: City Residency Map 

Committees that accept applications from individuals residing outside of the incorporated City limits
are listed below:

- Education Advisory Committee (at least 50% + 1 of sitting committee members must be residents
of the City)
- Educational Facilities Task Force (up to one non-City resident appointment)
- Race and Equity Task Force (up to one-non City resident appointment)

Which Boards would you like to apply for?

Police & Public Safety Citizens' Advisory Committee: For Review

Do you currently serve on this committee and are applying for re-appointment?

 Yes  No

If you selected more than one Board/Committee of interest, please indicate your first choice
below.

To find your City Ward, click on this link!  City Residency Map

Bob Kantor

Bob Kantor

https://www.hyattsville.org/956/Verify-My-City-Residency
https://www.hyattsville.org/956/Verify-My-City-Residency
https://www.hyattsville.org/956/Verify-My-City-Residency


Primary Phone

Please select your ward from the drop down list below. *

 Ward 2 

Referred By:

Self

Please provide a brief background statement including why you want to serve on the
committee/s for which you are applying. This statement may be posted on the City's website.

My wife and I moved to Hyattsville from out of state in July of 2022 to follow our adult kids and grandkids. I
am recently retired and am now interested in becoming more involved in and with the governance of our
wonderful community. For most of my career, I was an executive in IT organizations. For the past 10
years, I've worked as a solopreneur providing executive coaching to younger IT leaders. I'm most
interested in the area of public safety because it is so central to the quality of our lives, both as individuals
and as a cohesive community.

Bob Kantor
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